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August 6, 2014 
 
 
Betty Mercier 
Committee Secretary 
300 Dufferin Avenue  
PO BOX 5035  
London Ontario  
N6A 4L9  
 
Dear Ms. Mercier, 
 
This letter will serve to confirm Shirley Honyust’s appointment to the London Diversity and Race 
Relations Advisory Committee and Brian Hill will be her alternate as representatives of the 
N’Amerind Friendship Centre.  
 
Their appointments were confirmed by Board motion at the N’Amerind Friendship Centre Board 
of Directors meeting held on July 30, 2014.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Al Day   
Executive Director 
N’Amerind Friendship Centre 
 
 
 
Cc  Board of Directors 

N'Amerind Friendship Centre 
 
 
 
 

 
 


	Respectfully,

